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Town Clerk

Subject: FW: Trench works 
Attachments: DNO Revised Plan 010923.pdf

 

From: Rocca, Mark <Mark.Rocca@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 1:29 PM 
To: Loran Stonehouse   
Subject: Trench works  
 

Hi Loran, 
 
I just want to make you aware of some upcoming work in the Civic Centre main car park & the one off 
Farwater Lane. Northern Power will be carrying out planned trench work around the Civic Centre car parks 
from 19th February 2024 lasƟng for approximately two weeks to lay an upgraded power supply to the 
sports centre. 
 
The accompanying plan shows the route of the trench. Please note that during the works some parking 
bays will be suspended on a rolling basis as the works progress. 
 
If you need any more info let me know & I’ll do my best to get it for you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mark Rocca 
Centre Manager 
Dronfield Sports Centre 
 01246 217284 
 mark.rocca@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk 
 

 
 
BSL Interpretation Service 
 
Disclaimer 
 
This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and contain personal views that 
are not the views of North East Derbyshire District Council. 
It is intended solely for the addressee.  If this email was sent in error please 
notify the sender, delete the email and do not disclose, copy, distribute, or rely on 
it.  Under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the 
contents of this email may be disclosed. 
This message and attached files have been virus scanned.  Attachments are opened at 
your own risk. 
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